June 24 Scrabble Report

We met at Lillian's on the 10th of June, there were six of us this month. We split into two teams
of three. Phil, Marilyn and Lillian in one and Ray, Judith and Liz.

In the first games, Lillian won hers with a score of 211 and Judith won with a score of 244,
including a 7 letter,( SCRIBES ) for 67 points.

We then stopped for tea and coffee and Lillian's lovely homemade Victoria sponge and biscuits.

The two winners played with the next highest scorer, so the teams were, Lillian, Judith and Phil
and Ray, Liz and Marilyn. The winners of these games were Phil, with a score of 274

including a 7 letter (RESTAGES ) for 79 points and Ray with a score of 302 including a 7 letter, (
DOMINEE ) for 74 points.

Thanks to Lillian for hosting this month's meet.

There is no meet in July as people are away. The next meet therefore will be on August 12th but
we're not sure of the venue yet, so please phone Judith on 01833 650150 if you

wish to join our friendly group.

Ray.



